
The OPCC does not hold any information in relation to expenditure incurred in restructuring 
Professional Standards Department in West Yorkshire Police.    Please could you redirect this part of 
your request to WYP at the following email address:   FOI@westyorkshire.pnn.police.uk 
 
The Crawford Review of complaints has been completed.   You can find an update on the actions 
that are being planned in response to this report via the Police and Crime Panel (link attached).   This 
work is ongoing and further updates will be published as they are reported to the Panel. 
 
http://www.westyorkshire-pcp.gov.uk/meetings/2014/friday-20th-june-2014 
 
The Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner has not funded any restructure of the Professional 
Standards Department in West Yorkshire Police. 
 
The Crawford review was undertaken at nil cost. 
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